NATIONAL PETITION
TO RE-ESTABLISH THE CCC
CIVILIAN CONSERVATION CORPS

Dear Representative Marcy Kaptur of Toledo, Ohio

We the undersigned Citizens of the United States fully support and endorse the 21st Century Civilian
Conservation Corps (CCC) Act to re-establish this popular program. We urge you, as the current sponsor, to
use this petition to create bi-partisan support. This Act will annually give more than 300,000 jobs a year.

The CCC has already demonstrated that no conflict exists between the preservation of the environment and
the creation of jobs. As a National Service, the CCC will put America to work on jobs that need to be done,
saving our environment, and building national assets for future generations. Lastly, the CCC will give back
America’s integrity and global leadership in the conservation of our natural resources.

1. Print Your First, MI, & Last Name

City State Zip Code

Your signature X

2. Print First, MI, Last Name

City State Zip Code

Your signature X

3. Print First, MI, Last Name

City State Zip Code

Your signature X

4. Print First, MI, Last Name

City State Zip Code

Your signature X

5. Print First, MI, Last Name

City State Zip Code

Your signature X

Send to Marcy Kaptur, 2186 RHOB, Washington, DC 205135 petition by CCCI, Inc. CCC Initiative is a 501c4

non-profit, non-partisan org. FMI @ www.goccci.org. No information on this form will be given to any outside organization.
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